
GRANVILLE TOWNSHIP ZONING COMMISSION 
Public Hearing for Text Amendments 

January 4, 2016 
Public Hearing Minutes 

 
 
Call to Order 
Rob Schaadt, Zoning Commissioner Chair, called the Public hearing to order at 7 PM. 
 
Roll Call 
Recording Secretary, Maggie Barno, called the roll. 
Present: Commissioners Rob Schaadt, Judy Preston, Susan Walker, Vince Paumier. 
 
Guest: Township Trustee, Melanie Schott  
 
Swearing in/Affirming of all witnesses 
Commissioner Schaadt asked if anyone was present to give testimony at the public 
hearing. No one was present to give testimony at the public hearing. 
 
Taking of Testimony- Chair Rob Schaadt 
* Presentation by Applicant, Granville Township Zoning Commission 
 
Commissioner Schaadt explained the Public Hearing was for the text amendments to 
sections 200, 312, 403, 500, 508, 513, 523, 904, 905, and 912 of the Granville 
Township Zoning Resolution. 
The application came about by the request of the Granville Township Trustees and 
Granville Township Zoning Inspector to clarify a number of items in the code.  
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 



 
 


